
 
 
 

Langley, BC, Canada, June 29, 2011, Curlew Lake Resources Inc. (the "Company") (TSX-V: CWQ) (Pink Sheets CWLXF) 
announces that the Corporation has filed its Financials and Management Discussion and Analysis for the quarter ended April 
30, 2011. Such filings can be accessed electronically from the SEDAR website at www.sedar.com. 
  

On behalf of the Board of Directors 

“Robert B. Pincombe” 

President 

The TSX has not reviewed and does not does accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this News Release. 
Warning: The Company relies on litigation protection for “forward looking” statements. Actual results could differ materially 
from those described in the news release a result of numerous factors, some of which are outside the control of the 
Company. 

For additional information or to be added to the corporate mailing list please visit the following page. The company also has 
online communication and appointment options to schedule online meetings with shareholders and potential investors. 

 
http://www.curlew-lake.com/cwq/mail.html 

 
For more information contact: 
Curlew Lake Resources Inc. 
David D. McKee, Chief Financial Officer 
Tel: (647) 722-3454 
Fax: (647) 722-4337 
Email: david.mckee@curlew-lake.com 
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